
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) is proposing to resurface on SR‐6 (US‐82; 1st Ave) from 1 Mile 

East of the Reform City Limits (MP 16.810) to George Lewis Bonner Bridge just East of 4th Avenue Southeast. Infor‐

maƟon about the project is available to the public for review and comment. Your comments may be provided by US 

mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below. Comments must be submiƩed by January 15, 2023.   

        Online and In‐Person  

        Public Involvement 

 1st Avenue Road Diet, City of Reform 

  In‐Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Thursday, December 15, 2022  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 

Reform Community Building 
(Yellow Building Near City  

Hall/Old ALFA Office) 
216 1st ST S 

Reform, AL 35481 
 

Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office at the 

above address or call (205) 507‐4487 at least two 

days in advance of the meeƟng.  

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: reform‐roaddiet@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (205)507‐4470 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– West Central Region  

   204 Marina Drive 

   Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

Project DescripƟon  

Resurfacing on SR‐6 (US‐82, 1st Ave) from 
1 Mile East of the Reform City Limits (MP 
16.810) to George Lewis Bonner Bridge 

just East of 4th Avenue Southeast. Within 
this resurfacing project, it is the intent to 

reconfigure the exisƟng four‐lane undivid‐
ed secƟon to a three‐lane secƟon. At the 
SR‐17/1st St S intersecƟon, the exisƟng 

lane widths do not meet the minimum re‐
quirements.  By converƟng the road to a 
three‐lane secƟon, this will improve the 

safety and funcƟonality of SR‐6.  

 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submiƩed by January 15, 2023. 


